
From: Health & Homeland Alert Network (HHAN) 

[alert-network@chip-dph.tch.harvard.edu] 

Sent: Monday, April 05, 2010 12:55 PM 

To: Lisa A. Anderson 

Subject: HHAN Alert (Minor): NY Gourmet Salads Inc. Recalls Chick Pea 

Salad Because of Possible Health Risk  

 

The following is an alert message from the Massachusetts Health and 

Homeland Alert Network: 

 

 Title: NY Gourmet Salads Inc. Recalls Chick Pea Salad Because of 

Possible Health Risk  

 Group: DPHFPP 

 Time Sent: 2010-04-05 12:55:03 

 Severity: Minor 

 Sensitivity: This message does not contain sensitive information. 

 

 Alert Identifier: CBI4UE5TVKTZDV98D0J6KC5DQCVVF1TJ 

 

 

Alert Message:  

  

FDA posts press releases and other notices of recalls and market 

withdrawals from the firms involved as a service to consumers, the media, 

and other interested parties. FDA does not endorse either the product or 

the company. 

NY Gourmet Salads Inc. Recalls Chick Pea Salad Because of Possible Health 

Risk 

Contact: 

NY GOURMET SALADS, INC. (718) 765-0082 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - April 2, 2010 - NY GOURMET SALADS INC. of 

Brooklyn, NY, is recalling 60 lbs. of its 5 lb. tubs of CHICK PEA SALAD 

because it has the potential to be contaminated with Listeria 

monocytogenes, an organism which can cause serious and sometimes fatal 

infections in young children, frail or elderly people, and others with 

weakened immune systems. Although healthy individuals may suffer only 

short-term symptoms such as high fever, severe headache, stiffness, 

nausea, abdominal pain and diarrhea, Listeria infection can cause 

miscarriages and stillbirths among pregnant women. 

NY Gourmet Salads had already contacted the 

 

You have received this alert message based on your membership in the 

group named above and the contact preferences specified in your personal 

profile on the HHAN system.  To change your contact preferences, please 

login to the HHAN system at http://mass.gov/hhan  

 

 


